
   

BURROWMOOR PRIMARY SCHOOL 

PUBLIC RECORD OF CONFIDENTIAL IEB MEETING 

Thursday 14 October 2021 

This is a public record of the decisions made 

 

1.  The school’s history subject leader would with the Trust carry out a pupil book 

study next half-term to help determine the impact of the school’s history curriculum 

following all classes studying history this term. 

 

2.  A Trust annual safeguarding review has been agreed for Wednesday 8 December 

2021 with a focus on the impact so far of the implementation of STEPS – a behaviour 

approach to give children the opportunity to develop socially, to learn and to enjoy 

school life; Rev. Andrew Smith will attend. 

 

3.  A report on phonics and early reading would be received at the next meeting 

including the consideration of implementation a D f E approved Systematic 

Synthetic Phonics programme  

 

4.  A further curriculum update would be received at the next meeting including a 

focus on subject leader development.  

 

5.  The school’s Pupil Premium strategy would be submitted at the next meeting for 

discussion and following its approval by the IEB would be posted onto the school’s 

website. 

 

6.  The next meeting of the IEB will be on Thursday 20 January 2022 and will include 

curriculum presentations by subject leaders.  


